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To promote sustainability and reduce plastic bottle waste  on each campus, all new 
building construction projects shall provide a minimum of one (1) bottle filling/hydration 
station within the project limits. 
 

 Refer to LACCD Facility Design Standards Version 02 Section 22 47 13 for 
design requirements. 

 
The Design Consultant shall meet with both the College Facility Director and the 
BuildLACCD Construction Project Team to determine the features, filtration 
requirement, and location of each filling station on site or within the building. 
 
All designs shall be in full compliance with current CPC and CBC codes and ADA 
requirements at time of design. 
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